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INLAND REVENUEDEPARTMENT 

Notice to Taxpayers  

   

This is to inform that, the Alternative Tax Payment System (ATPS) which was introduced 

temporarily due to the Covid - 19 pandemic situation will be discontinued with effect from 

March 31, 2021. 

 

However, tax payment could be made, 

 

 Through Online Tax Payment Platform (OTPP) or 

(For further information, visit www.ird.gov.lk to refer notice no. PN/PMT/2021-01 

dated February 08, 2021) 

 To any branch of Bank of Ceylon 

 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR TAX PAYMENTS ON OR BEFORE DUE DATES 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 

Discontinuation of Alternative Tax Payment System 

(ATPS)  

http://www.ird.gov.lk/en/Lists/Latest%20News%20%20Notices/Attachments/318/PN_PMT_2021-01_08022021_E.pdf

